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Septmber 26, 2017

Raquel Perez
1418 W Harrison Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Perez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, Septmber 12, 2017, the City's License Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 2000 S 13th St. ("La Zacatecana")
based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On September 14, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the License Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the
Committee recommended that the license be non-renewed based the police report and aldermanic
testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 26, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not

file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the License Committee, the Common Council voted to
non-renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the police
report and aldermanic testimony. Said nonrenewal begins 12:01 a.m. on October 13, 2017.

Respectfully,

N

JAMEB R. OWCZ
City (Aerk
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September 26, 2017

Michael Bodow

Bumstead Provisions LL.C
2671-2675 S Kinnickinnic Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Bodow:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Public Entertainment Premises License

Application for the premises located at 2671-2675 S Kinnickinnic Ave ("Bumstead Provisions")
based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 26, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the

Committee’s recommendation and denied the Public Entertainment Premises License Application
based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES
City C k
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September 26, 2017

Harminder Singh
Nirmal BJEE LLC
7201 Edgemount St
Greendale, WI 53129

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor and Food Dealer

License Applications for the premises located at 7315 N Teutonia Ave ("Teutonia Liquor") based
on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 26, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor and Food Dealer
License Applications based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

J
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Kathy Heath

Diggin t LLC

4022 N Larkin St
Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Heath:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Home Improvement Contractor's License

Application for the premises located at 4022 N Larkin St ("Diggin It LLC") based on
nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 26, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Home Improvement Contractor's License
Application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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September 26, 2017

Rodney Manns

Manns Home Improvement LLC
2826 N 41st St
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Manns:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Home Improvement Contractor's License
Application for the premises located at 2826 N 41st St ("Manns Home Improvement") based on
nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 26, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Home Improvement Contractor's License
Application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. KI
CityClerk
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Septmber 26, 2017

Mahmoud Alghrouz
Alghrouz Grocery, LLC
4326 W Burleigh Street
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Alghrouz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, Septmber 12, 2017, the City's License Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Food Dealer Retail license(s) for
the premises located at 4326 W Burleigh St. ("Alghrouz Grocery") based on nonappearance.

On September 14, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the License Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Food Dealer Retail license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the
license be non-renewed based nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 26, 2017,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the License Committee, the Common Council voted to

non-renew the Food Dealer Retail license(s) based on nonappearance. Said nonrenewal begins
on September 26, 2017.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. SKI
City Llerk
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September 26, 2017

Arif Abdiu

United Motors LLC

4320 S Kinnickinnic Avw
St Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Abdiu:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's - Retail

License Application for the premises located at 600 E Layton Ave (United Motors LLC") based on
nonappearance,

On Tuesday, September 26, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's - Retail License
Application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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Septmber 26, 2017

Timothy Bea

B Bothers LLC

3941 N Teutonia Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Bea:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Class B Tavern License Transfer - Change of Age
Restriction from 30+ to 25+ for the premises located at 3941 N Teutonia Ave ("Blues Place")
based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, September 26, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern License Transfer - Change of Age
Restriction from 30+ to 25+ based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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